
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO
CALIFORNIA

For the Agenda of:
September 14, 2006

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Department of Regional Parks 

Subject: Report Back: Campus Commons Golf Course

Contact: Gary J. Kukkola, Interim Director, 875-6283

At the September 6, 2006 Final Budget Hearings, the Board requested a report back 
regarding the timing of the re-opening of the Campus Commons Golf Course.

The Arden Parallel Force Main interceptor project is completed in the area of the golf 
course.  Mitchell Engineering is maintaining the water line that is on the levee side of the 
golf course, and ensuring that the tree screen is kept alive.  On the golf course, a 
temporary connection to the existing irrigation system is in place.  The greens and 
fairways are in fair to poor condition, and some trees are showing signs of stress.  The 
golf course irrigation system will be replaced under a separate contract. There are still 
several unresolved issues related to the reconstruction of certain parts of the golf course, 
and the parties involved are working through County Counsel's office to help resolve 
those issues. The golf course cannot be reopened until those issues are resolved. It is 
anticipated that the re-opening of the golf course will occur in the spring of 2007.

Once the repairs to the golf course are completed, the Sacramento Regional County 
Sanitation District has committed to assisting with promoting the future re-opening of the 
golf course.

Respectfully submitted, APPROVED:
TERRY SCHUTTEN
County Executive

_______________________________
GARY KUKKOLA, Interim Director 
Department of Regional Parks By: __________________________

CHERYL CRESON, Administrator
Municipal Services Agency


